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Development Review Officer (DRO) 
Concurrent DRO Review Process Changes 

 
The Zoning Division in coordination with the Development Review 
Advisory Committee (DRAC) and DRO Agencies has proposed 
some minor changes to the DRO Concurrent Review in an effort to 
streamline the process. 
 
These changes will be implemented in July 2016. Staff will update 
DRO Agencies and Applicants at the July 13, 2016 meeting. 
 
Please review the links below to a summary of the changes and the 
revised PPM.  
 

 DRO Concurrent Review Process Changes 

 PPM ZO-O-041 

  
If you have any questions regarding, please forward them to Jon 
MacGillis, Zoning Director at jmacgill@pbcgov.org or to Wendy 
Hernandez, Zoning Manger at wnhernan@pbcgov.org 
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